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MEMORANDUM 
 
To : Town Council 
From : Barry Tibbetts, Town Manager 
Date : May 21, 2020 
Re : Erik’s Church /Ken Cianchette, Property Owner 
  
 

 
A submission and subsequent Planning Board approval on a new parking lot is outstanding. 
 
This project is in the post-approval process.  The applicant needs to finalize the performance bond 
documents. 
 
I am requesting this approval of the liquor expansion be subject to the completion of those 
documents. 
 
 


